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Marie Willis

Show Jumping

JWA Committee Treasurer 2024

I am deeply passionate about equestrian show jumping and am eager to
contribute to its growth and excellence in Western Australia. My objective in
seeking a position on the Jumping Committee is to leverage my experience
and knowledge to enhance its development, accessibility, and success at all
levels.

My equestrian journey began at the tender age of four, competing since age
10, marking the start of a lifelong passion and commitment to the sport.
Significantly, I have had the honor of representing my home state, Reunion,
in national and friendly international competitions. This experience not only
honed my competitive skills but also offered me invaluable insights into the
operational aspects of equestrian events. Since relocating, I have continued
to compete in Western Australia.

As a professional accountant, I bring a wealth of financial expertise and a
strong background in financial management that I believe will be extremely
beneficial in the role of Treasurer on the Sport Committee. My experience in
accounting has equipped me with a deep understanding of financial planning,
budgeting, and reporting, which is why I can contribute significantly to the
financial stewardship and overall success of the Jumping Committee.

In summary, my interest in joining the Jumping Committee stems from a
desire to give back to the sport that has been a significant part of my life, to
contribute my skills and insights for its betterment, and to work towards a
bright and sustainable future for equestrian show jumping in WA.


